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September 14, 2018 

 

A Message from the Principal 

Good Afternoon Goodman Families ~ 
 
Congratulations to Mrs. Alvarado!   
 
It was an honor to have Mrs. Grace Alvarado’s efforts recognized at the CUSD Governing Board meeting this past 

Wednesday, September 12th for TOP Teachers by the American Heart Association. Mrs. Alvarado is a top notch teacher 

and is highly deserving of this award. The Gator family is so proud of her! At the same time, I am pleased to announce 

that CUSD was recognized as the #1 District in Arizona and #8 in Western States Affiliate. This is a huge accomplishment 

and a positive reflection on our District.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

September 10-21st 

Help us reach our goal of 100% participation by supporting Chandler schools.  Teachers and students, through the 

Chandler Education Foundation, your tax deductible contributions will help provide grants for teachers and schools to 

continue to implement creative and innovative programs.  Please return the student envelope or donate online. Learn 

more at www.ChandlerCashForClassrooms.org.  Thank you for investing in our future! 

 
Thank you to our 3rd grade teachers for organizing the first flag ceremony of this school year.  The 3rd graders 
did an outstanding job singing “I Love America.”  Thank you to all of our parents who attended the ceremony.  
We look forward our next flag ceremony. 
 
Thank you to our 1st and 2nd grade teams for scheduling the Fire Pals Program. This week we had Chandler 
Fire and their specially trained firefighters on campus to educate our 1st and 2nd grade students in six fire 
safety subjects. The six messages included: 
 

 Home Escape and Planning 

 Stop, Drop and Roll 

 Crawl Low Under Smoke 

 Smoke Alarms 

 Match & Lighter Safety 

 Calling “9-1-1” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.chandlercashforclassrooms.org/


 
 
School Pics will be here on Monday, September 17, 2018 to photograph students that were absent on  
August 21, 2018 and for new students that have enrolled at CTA Goodman.   
 
Please remember that school dismisses at 2:40 p.m.  All students not picked up will be brought to the office at 
2:55 p.m. Please come to the office to pick up your student. 
                                        
Have an enjoyable weekend! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lisa Graham 
Principal  
 
  
 

 
   

Calendar Events…     Dates are subject to change 

 

Be Kind Theme for September – Be Supportive 
 
September 10 – 21   Cash for Classroom Campaign 
September 17    Picture Day Make ups  
September 20    Halle Heart Field Trip – 2nd Grade 
September 20    Site Council Meeting 3:10 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
September 21    Science Camp Chaperone Meet & Greet 1-2 p.m. 
September 24-26   Prescott Pines Science Camp – 6th Grade 
September 27    MIM Field Trip – 5th Grade 
September 28    Good News Gator Assembly – 1:30 p.m. 
September 28    Be Kind Luncheon with Mrs. Graham 

 

Be Kind Theme for October – Be Respectful 
 
October 1 – 16   Fall Intersession Break 
October 17    Students return to school 
October 22    Battle of the Books, Battle #1  
October 22    Flag Ceremony – 2nd Grade - 8:00 a.m.  
 

 


